LakeviewElementary



Weekly News

Hello Lakeview Community,

This will be my last newsletter for a little while as — Monday will be my last day before my surgery. Ms. Ceri Brophy is going to be joining us Monday for a transition day and then she will be your go to person. I know our community will make her feel welcome and she has already had a chance to get to see all the great things and people here at Lakeview.

It has been a very busy month at the school and it looks like November has a lot of great events happening too!

Thank you to all the parents who came out to our Halloween Assembly. It was great to see so many students dressed up as superhero's, ninjas, cats, dinosaurs and even one pickle. Thank you to Ethan and Cassidy for leading the assembly and taking control of the afternoon's agenda. It was a wonderful performance by Division 8 and 10 presenting Bats, the school moved it to Ghostbusters, we had a costume parade and some updates on cross-country and home reading.

November 4, 2022



- Nov. 8 National Indigenous Veterans Day
- Nov. 9 Photo Retakes
- Nov. 10 Remembrance Day assembly 10:45
- Nov. 11 Remembrance Day
- Nov. 25 Professional Development Day
- Dec. 2 First Reports Home
- Dec. 12 -15 Sing-a-longs
- Dec. 13 Choir 11:00 at Lougheed Mall
- Dec. 16 Pancake Breakfast and PJ/Stuffie/Santa Hat day
- Dec. 19 Jan. 2 Winter Break

PAC News:

Our Lakeview PAC has an Instagram account if people want to follow us. If you search Instagram for lakeviewelementarypac you can request to be added in.

Take care Brad



Choir News:

Mrs. Bourne and Ms.
Knapp are very excited
to have a choir again this
year! Because we are
performing at the
Remembrance Day
Assembly on Thursday



November 10th there will be extra rehearsals this coming week on Monday November 7th at 12:30pm in the music room and on Thursday November 10th at 8:00am in the gym. All choir members should wear black bottoms and clean white tops for the performance on November 10th.

We will also be performing at Lougheed Mall on Tuesday December 13th at 11:00am (in front of London Drugs) and we encourage you to come and watch us sing! There will be a notice sent out closer to this date with more details.



Our weather has quickly taken a turn and yes the dreaded snow word has started to be thrown around in conversations. Amazing that just weeks ago we were all still in shorts. Please find the link below to all information snow closure related from the Burnaby Schools site.

information on the district website

Remembrance Day: School Assembly Thursday November 10th at 10:45, Remembrance Day Friday November 11th.

Generations of Canadians have served our country and the world during times of war, military conflict and peace. Through their courage and sacrifice, these men and women have helped to ensure that we live in freedom and peace, while also fostering freedom and peace around the world.

Canada's involvement in the First and Second World Wars, the Korean War, and Canada's efforts during military operations and peace efforts has always been fuelled by a commitment to protect the rights of others and to foster peace and freedom. Many Canadians have died for these beliefs, and many others have dedicated their lives to these pursuits. This willingness to stand up to protect human rights, freedom and justice remains one of Canada's defining characteristics in the eyes of the world.

We encourage all Canadians to learn more about the sacrifices and achievements made by those who served our country, and to help preserve their legacy by passing the torch of Remembrance to future generations of Canadians.

Thank-you Division5 for the morning messages about the poppies and for going around and collecting donations. Please feel free to bring in money next week as we will continue to collect for Poppy donations.



...To you from failing hands we throw The torch, be yours to hold it high. If ye break faith with us who die We shall not sleep, though poppies grow In Flanders fields.

From "In Flanders Fields" by John McCrae

